
 

 

Good afternoon, 

In December, we shared year-end assessment base information with 
municipal CAOs and finance staff along with MPAC’s 2022 Municipal 
Partnership Report - https://news.mpac.ca/2022-municipal-partnerships-
report. 

The report provides a high-level summary of MPAC’s 2022 municipal-focused 
activities, including developing operational capacity to deliver real-time 
values and insights, using data analysis and insights to deliver additional 
value, and reconnecting with municipal representatives at in-person events 
across the province. 

Now that key municipal staff have had a chance to review the report, we 
request that you share this report with your municipal Council. Please 
contact your local MPAC Account Manager should you have any questions 
about the report.  

We look forward to working with you throughout the year. 

Thank you, 
 
Mary  

Mary Dawson-Cole 
Director, Municipal and Stakeholder Relations 

mpac.ca 
Municipal Property Assessment Corporation 
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